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June 27, 2005

Ms. Sharon Kallenberger

PO Box 353

Woodland, WA  98674

Dear Sharon,

Thank you for your interest in adding a special education endorsement through The Evergreen State College. I enjoyed meeting with you on May 20th, and we welcome your enrollment in our summer Introduction to Special Education course.

As reviewed earlier, you have a few credits that apply towards the endorsement from your Western Governors University transcript, specifically coursework in diversity and Inclusion. Some of your para-educator’s training also covers a few of the SPED competencies. Since we are unable to issue you an endorsement addition until at least 24 credits covering all the major competencies are satisfied, I am returning the checks you sent in early June for the processing fees. These fees will be assessed upon completion of the special education sequence of courses next spring.

I also would recommend that when you sent the copy of the letter of recommendation from Ms. Sandra Homan to Evergreen or anyone else, that you encourage Ms. Homan to identify her place of employment and where she observed your educational assistant work. It would also be a good idea for her to put her letter on school letterhead.

Give me a call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Lab I Room 3016


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



